
Scholastic Book Fair 

Friday 1st March 
We are hosting our first Scholastic Book Fair since before Covid and would like 

to make it a joint event with our PTA.   

 

From 9.00am on Friday 1st March we would like you to join us for a PTA Coffee 

Morning and a browse around the book fair in the Village Hall.  There will also 

be the opportunity to purchase new and used uniform.  Come along and meet 

our friendly PTA to find out what they do and see if you are able to help in any 

way with their fundraising.  It’s the perfect opportunity to speak with them, if 

you are unable to attend any of their meetings. 

 

From 3.15pm on Friday 1st March we will once again open the Village Hall for 

you to browse the book fair, purchase uniform and the PTA will also be selling 

sweets as a Friday treat. 

 

Please come along to either or both events to support the PTA and ultimately, 

our school.  You can pay with cash, card, or payments for books/uniform can be 

added to ParentPay. 

 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

 

         


